[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Carer/Grannies, Grampas, Aunts and Uncles! 
We are delighted to be hosting our Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 26th September at Nether Robertland Primary School (gym hall) 9:30am – 12pm.  We hope that you can pop along and join us for coffee, cake and a chat all in the name of a very worthwhile cause. 

We would be very grateful for any baking donations, either homemade or shop bought. Donations can be handed in from Wednesday 24th September onwards. Please ensure any Tupperware/containers are labelled with your child’s name and class so that they can be safely returned after our coffee morning.   

As we are a nut free school, please do not hand in any donations containing nuts. Children with an identified food allergy will be provided with a piece of baking from the catering team. 
All children will pop along with their class to enjoy the coffee morning, and they will be given a piece of baking.  We would ask that children bring in a donation with all proceeds going to Macmillan Cancer Support. 
PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL IF YOU DO NOT WISH YOUR CHILD TO HAVE A PIECE OF BAKING. 
We will have lots of yummy treats on sale for visitors to purchase. Please note that Baking will be on sale for adults only, not for children to purchase. 
All classes will have a timetabled visit to the coffee morning. Please see the timetable below to help plan your visit 

	Class
	Time

	P1R, P2P & P5M
	9:30am – 9:50am

	P2S, P3K & P6G/M
	9:55am – 10:15am  

	P4H & P1B
	10:20am – 10:40am 

	Playtime 
	

	P4W & P6/7D
	11am – 11:25am

	P3T & P7H 
	11:30am – 11:55pm 



Thank you to all our Parent/Carers who have already volunteered to help us with the coffee morning. If you are available to help for any parts of our coffee morning, please contact the school or complete the form on the app. 

 We very much look forward to seeing you  
